
From: Mark Hendrick <jmarkhendrick@gmail.com>
To: Dr. Mitch Brooksmitchbrooks92@gmail.com
CC: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/2/2017 3:28:01 PM
Subject: Lt. Governor Bryant to Second Baptist Belton

> Dr. Brooks,
> 
> Thank you very much for being willing to have Lieutenant Governor Bryant come to Second Baptist Belton. I am copying Mrs. Lily 
Cogdill who coordinates his schedule.  
> 
> Mrs. Cogdill, would you please reach out to Dr. Mitch Brooks next week when he returns from vacation to coordinate the details of a 
visit? His number is (864) 617-4876.
> 
> Thank you both, and please let me know if I can be of further assistance.
> 
> -Mark Hendrick
> (843) 455-3917
> 
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